Nov 19th, 6:35 - 7:30
Cory and Brian F not in attendance
Sherry contacted City of Bixby about vacant house

Kelli contacted Cutters about shutting off sprinklers in front of
neighborhood

Sawdust is backed up until March. Sawdust has scheduled pool deck for
Twin Creeks in March.

Cory will have HOA send letters about vents on roofs that need painted

Cory will have HOA send letter about neighbor that has a rabbit cage in
driveway

Received offer to join a new HOA from Jenny Brown.
Kelli will contact HOA about list of outstanding dues
Asbury/Gigas landscape project - Approved. Kelli will send out letter

Next Meeting Dec 17th



